Welcome to Badger’s Class and we hope you have all had a wonderful summer. The children in Badgers have had a
fantastic first week getting to know us, each other and our routines. They have had lots of fun learning through play both
inside and outside. Please return your consent letters for Tapestry if you haven’t already, so I can set up your accounts

and we can begin sharing all of the brilliant learning your children will make.

Well done Badgers :) Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger’s Class Team.
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